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Concerning victim support at the Hiroshima heavy rain disaster 
 

 

 We respectfully offer our condolences to those who lost their lives in the torrential rain induced 
landslides that occurred in the city of Hiroshima in the early morning of August 20, 2014, and along 
with which we express our heart-felt sympathy for everyone who suffered. 
 

Tokai Rubber Industries Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Komaki City, Aichi Prefecture, President: 
Yoshiaki Nishimura) - informs that the group has decided to enact a donation totalling 600,000 yen 
as the torrential rain disaster’s victim aid and stricken area revival support. 

 
This donation activity is intended to support the lifestyles of local victims who suffered major 

damage, and be put towards their recovery and rehabilitation.  In addition to the company, the "TRI 
Warm Societal Contribution Fund" which is sponsored by both the company and its employees is 
cooperating to contribute the money towards the "Hiroshima City 8/20 Torrential Rain Disaster 
Assistance Fund" which is being collected by Hiroshima City.  As for the timing of 
implementation, it is planned for early September. 

 
We pray with our hearts for the earliest possible recovery of the disaster affected areas. 
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【Contact Information】 

Naoki Shimizu, Public Relations Department, E-mail: naoki.shimizu@tri.tokai.co.jp 

 


